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Dear Parents/Carers of Children in Reception, 

Extra Resources for Supporting your Child at Home – CGP Workbooks 

Following your child’s Summer report, if you would like extra materials to support your child at home, we would like 
to recommend some of the CGP workbooks as listed below.   

These Book Bundles can be ordered and paid for online via Scopay at a price of £10.00 for Set 1 and £5.00 for Set 2 
which is new for July 2023.  We will email you when your order is ready for collection from the School Office. 

Many thanks and kind regards.  

 Maths Phonics 

Reception 

Set 1  

£10.00 for 
these 3 
books 

 

 

Set 2 

NEW 

£5.00 for 
these 2 
books 
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